Republic utﬁiljie Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

February 10, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 1 0 0 , 5. 2022

CORRIGENDUM TO REGIONAL MEMORANDUM NO. 096, S. 2022 RE: SITE VISIT ON
IMPLEMENTED INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECTS OF DEPED REGION VIII AND IN
TYPHOON ODETTE AFFECTED AREAS CUM REGIONAL COORDINATION
MEETING WITH DEPED CENTRAL OFFICE AND REGIONAL OFFICE

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Regional and Division Engineers and Division Project Engineers
All Others Concerned

1 Due to the changes of the Itinerary of Travel of the Central Office Technical Team in the
conduct of site visit on the Implemented Infrastructure Projects of DepEd Region VIII and in
Typhoon Odette Affected Areas cum Regional Coordination Meeting with DepEd Central
Office and Regional Office, the scheduled visit on February 15-16, 2022 as previously stated in
Regional Memorandum No. 096, s. 2022 has been reset to February 24-25, 2022.

2. The Regional Coordination Meeting will be conducted in the morning of February 26,
2022 instead February 17, 2022. The venue for the said meeting will be announced in a
separate communication.

2. All other provisions of the above stated Regional Memorandum shall remain in force
and effect.
4. For the information and guidance of all concerned

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director X
DEPARTMENT OF EQUCATION
Enclosures: None [ RECGRDS SECTION, REGIONAL GFFICE NO v
References: As stated i
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Ragatwaran ng Edukasyon o

Tanggapan ng Pangalawang Kalihim

10 February 2022

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director

DepED Region VIII

Government Center, Candahug
Palo, Leyte

SITE VISIT TO COMPLETED LAST MILE SCHOOL AND GABALDON SCHOOL

HOUSES AND HARDLY HIT SCHOOLS BY TS ODETTE IN REGION 8

Dear Regional Director Fetalvero:

We are writing to inform your good office that the Undersecretary for
Administration, along with the Education Facilities Division and a contingent of
department staff, will be conducting site visits in schools in your region in
connection with the DepEd Last Mile Schools Program, Conservation of Gabaldon
and School Buildings damaged by Typhoon Odette.

Furthermore, please allow the use of the DepEd service vehicle /s as we set
about the site visits from February 24 — 26, 2022.

For all future correspondence and queries on the above subject, please
contact Engr. Rommel L. Esplana, Area Manager for Region VIII of the Education
Facilities  Division (EFD), through +639452901397 or email at
rommel.esplana@deped.gov.ph.

Thank you.

ALAIN DE
Undersgcretary

Office of the Undersecretary for Administration
(Administrative Services, Information and Communications Technology, Disaster Risk Reduction and Management, Schools Health,
Youth Formation, Baguio Teachers' Camp, Education Facilities/ School Buildings)
Department of Education, Central Office, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
Room 519, Mabini Building; Mobile: +639260320762; Landline: +6326337203, +6326376207



